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St Mary’s Catholic Church Clapham

Clapham Park Road, Clapham London SW4 7AP
Served by the Redemptorists since 1848

Rector and Parish Priest: Fr Richard Reid CSsR Curate: Fr David Raju CSsR
Community members CSsR: Fr Bev Ahearn, Fr Michael Creech, Fr Michael McGreevy,

Fr George Webster, Fr Jack Clancy, Fr Charles Corrigan, Br Thomas,
Br Michael Taylor, Br Royston Price and Br Chris Reynolds

Parish office@stmarys-clapham.org.uk
Redemptorists sw4@redemptorists.co.uk
Telephone 020 7498 3005 Monastery or 020 7501 3961 Parish Secretary

www.stmarys-clapham.org.uk ~ www.redemptorists.co.uk
St Mary’s School 020 7622 5479 Ace of Clubs 020 7720 2811

Sunday Mass Times: 5.30pm (Sat Vigil), 8am, 10am, 12 noon

Portuguese Mass: Sunday 5.30pm. Chaplain Fr Marcos Pinto 020 7587 0881
Weekday Masses: 7am and 12.30pm Saturday Masses: 9.30am and 12.30pm
Confessions on Saturday 10am-10.30am, 4.45-5.15pm, 6.30-7pm, 7.30pm

Novena to Our Mother of Perpetual Succour (Help) every Saturday at 7pm

Solemnity of the Most Holy Redeemer

Today, the third Sunday in July,
the members of the Order (OSsR) and Congregation
(CSsR) of the Most Holy Redeemer celebrate this
Solemnity in His honour,

All around the world, in 80 countries, the Redemptorist

Fathers and Brothers, Redemptoristines Nuns and all

the other other Congregations connected to us raise our
voices in praise and joy as we celebrate this feast.

We, the Redemptorists of the London Province, offer our
prayers for all those wonderful people who are our
parishioners, friends, and benefactors around the world.

May today be a day of great blessing for YOU!

Peace, Fr Richard Reid CSsR, Rector & Parish Priest.



Office Hours for the Parish Office are 10am - 1.30pm and 2.30pm - 6pm. To make contact directly
with the parish secretary, phone 0207 501 3961
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Please pray for all those who are sick:
Patrick Jarrett, Elaine Jarrett, Theresa Hunt,
Sr Chris Fealey FMDM, Mary Donellan DHS, John
Jackson, Breeda Bell and Peter Jackson

Those who have died recently:
Esther Daly, Madge Dunn, Nellie Daly, Patsy
Bruce, Barbara Donohue and Michael Davin

Those whose anniversaries occur at this time:
Margaret & Walter Stradwick, Andrew
McGoldrick, Brian Harte, Catherine Nugent, Helen
White and Thomas Murphy

Some Dates for your Diary:
16" July — Feast of The Most Holy Redeemer
22" July — St Mary Magdalene
25th July — St James (Apostle)
18t August — St Alphonsus Liguori
6t August — The Transfiguration of The Lord

Job Vacancy
There is a job vacancy at St Philomena’s Catholic High
School for Girls for a Midday Supervisor. Please see
the notice board for details.

Gift Aid
There are still a number of Gift Aid envelopes that
have not been collected. If you haven't already
done so, please collect your envelopes from the
office.

Mass Etiquette
Cross yourself with Holy Water on entering &
leaving the church. This is a reminder of our
Baptism which made us members of Christ's
Church.

Genuflect towards the Tabernacle when
entering or leaving church. If you are physically
unable to genuflect then a bow is sufficient. If you
pass in front of the altar or tabernacle during Mass

then you should now reverently.

Dress modestly and appropriately.
Show up at least a few minutes early. If for any
reason you'’re late then try to sit at the back so you

don’t disturb others.
Mobiles phones should never be used during
Mass. The only exceptions are emergencies! Ifit
is necessary to use one please walk out of church
to do so. Please try to be discreet if using the
phone for readings or prayers.

Parish Surgery - Mon, 171 July 4.00-6.00 pm
Next Parish Surgery - Mon, 24" July - 4.00-
6.00 pm. Come along and see one of the
priests. No appointment necessary.

Your financial contribution last Sunday
Gift Aid: £401.84 Loose Plate: £1,205.91

As this is the Solemnity of the Most Holy
Redeemer the readings for the Ordinary
Sunday are not being used; there are special
readings for this celebration.

Important
During August there will be no Mass at
7.00 am and no exposition of The Blessed
Sacrament.

The students, Brother Chris, Brother Mike
and Brother Royston are away at the
moment on “placements” — working in other
parishes, monasteries or at other works.
Please pray for them during this time.

The Monastery is full of visitors, coming and
going, at the moment. We have visitors from
Zimbabwe, India, Scotland, Brazil, Poland,
Germany and Durham!

We are collecting stamps and foreign coins
for the Zimbabwe mission. [f you have any
unwanted stamps or foreign coins please bring
them to the Office

“When [ can't sleep | don't count shéep. |
| count my blessings.”




